
 

 

 

 

NOTICE REQUESTING PROPOSALS 
 
 
 
DATE:  March 6, 2025 
   
PROJECT: Pavement Condition Report 2026 (CIP 2025-04) 

  
ATTENTION: Prospective Bidders 

 
The City of Santee is currently Requesting For Proposals (RFP) to update the Citywide 
Pavement Management System, Pavement Condition Report 2026, CIP 2025-04. The 
general work includes asphalt pavement research, condition surveys, data entry, 
analysis, projections, preparation of reports and exhibits.  The City has approximately 
509 streets, 123 centerline miles (283 lane miles) of asphalt pavement, distributed into 
51 existing zones.  A qualified pavement management consultant shall have experience 
in using ArcView GIS and Excel programs.  RFP’s are due by 5:00 pm, Tuesday, April 
15, 2025.   
 
A complete RFP may be obtained at the City’s website by visiting 
www.cityofsanteeca.gov, by clicking on “Bid Opportunities” on the main page.   
 
Any questions may be directed to Toby Espinola, Senior Civil Engineer by calling (619) 
258-4100 x 174 or tobyespinola@cityofsanteeca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
Toby Espinola, P.E. 
Senior Civil Engineer 
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